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Ferris State University’s Vice President for Academic Affairs is available to comment on the
conflict in the Middle East. His contact information is included below.

For Immediate Release Leah Nixon
July 21, 2006 Assistant Director of News Services
leahnixon@ferris.edu, (231) 591-5604

Ferris State University’s Michael Harris available to comment regarding Middle East
conflict

BIG RAPIDS - Ferris State University’s Vice President for Academic Affairs and professor
of Political Science Michael Harris is an expert on Israel and the Middle East. He served as a
major in the Israeli Defense Force prior to earning his master’s degree from Tel-Aviv
University in Public Policy-Public Management and Budgeting and his Ph.D. in Public Policy
from Indiana University. He has been a political commentator to a variety of broadcast and
print media in the United States and Israel, including National Public Radio.

Dr. Harris is available for comment regarding the conflict in the Middle East.

He has published three books, “Entrepreneurs and Innovation in State and Local
Government,” “Public Policy and Electoral Reform: The Case of Israel” and “Term Limits.”
He has published in a variety of journals such as The International Journal of Public
Administration, Government and Policy, Nonprofit Quarterly, Utopian Studies, Israel Affairs
and Israel Studies, as well as published chapters in several edited volumes.

Harris may be reached at his office at (231) 591-3797 or by cell phone at (231) 250-1294.

Further information is available by contacting Shelly Armstrong or Leah Nixon, Ferris State
University Media Relations, at (231) 591-2065.
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